
Notice of Public Hearing 
Town of Wayne 

 
A public hearing will be held before the Town Board of the Town of Wayne on Saturday, 

January 4, 2020 at 8:00 a.m. at the Town Hall, 6030 Mohawk Road, Campbellsport, WI 
53010, to receive public comment on applications for Liquor Licenses for the following 
parties: 

 
1. Marion Wiese, Cedar Valley Retreat Center, 5349 County Road D, West Bend, WI 

53090. 
 
 
Carol Gonwa 
Clerk 


